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Saari, Christopher A - DNR

From: Lewandowski, Richard <Richard.Lewandowski@huschblackwell.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 18, 2023 11:31 AM
To: Zalesny, Jill A - DNR
Cc: Steven R. Sorenson; Matthew Leitner; Michael Fugle; Andrew Mott 

(andrew.mott@aecom.com); David Henderson (dave.henderson@aecom.com)
Subject: Rhinelander / Oneida Airport group response to December 15 DNR Correspondence, 

BRRTS # 02-44-584094
Attachments: 2023_0118 Response to Enforcement Conf Summary.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.  
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Ms. Zalesny, attached please find a letter in response to the DNR’s December 15, 2022 letter to the City of Rhinelander, 
Oneida County and the Rhinelander / Oneida County Airport.  This response is submitted on behalf of all three 
entities.  We ask that you distribute this within the Department as appropriate.  A signed original is being sent to you by 
regular mail today. 
 
 
Richard J. Lewandowski
 

Senior Counsel 
 

HUSCH BLACKWELL LLP
 

33 East Main Street, 
Suite 300 
Madison, WI 53703-3095
 

Direct: 608-258-7388 
Mobile: 608-886-3898 
Fax: 608-258-7138 
Richard.Lewandowski@huschblackwell.com 
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Husch Blackwell is redefining partnership and client service. With 800+ lawyers in more than 20 offices across the United States,
including The Link virtual office, we are a national law firm with a coast-to-coast footprint  
focused on tackling the most complex business challenges.  
 

 


